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Dear WAEC,

Although large districts may fall outside of the permitted variations, it is the permitted variations that are wanting,
not the population size. LDAs should be increased to allow the division of a large district like North West Central. it
makes no governance sense to group residents of Warakurna with residents of Monkey Mia and Exmouth, in terms
of political interests. The current restrictions hamstring thr diversity of state representation and belittle the
importance of inland WA to the state economy and overall interests.

Dividing strictly by population makes sense only in urban areas like metropolitan Perth.

Sincerely,
Chris Wijns

" WAEC
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